
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: MCGRADY, TRACY M.
To: ProvostNotes
Subject: Provost"s Notes: 1/27/2025
Date: Monday, January 27, 2025 7:29:41 AM


Good morning!
 
Here are a few things happening at the college this week:
 
Eagle Expo Reminder
The Eagle Expo will take place on Wednesday, January 29, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the
Jared Family Atrium on the Springfield campus. This event connects students with vital
OTC resources, including academic and career support, as well as health and wellness
services. Please encourage your students to attend—it's a fantastic opportunity for them
to access the tools they need to succeed.
 
Website Redesign
Exciting changes are coming to the OTC website! This week, we’re kicking off the
redesign project with a visit from our project partner, Stamats. Some of you have been
invited to attend sessions focused on best practices for web design, planned updates,
and how to create a more engaging experience for prospective students and other
external audiences.
 
If you were invited to participate, we encourage you to attend as many sessions as
possible in person. However, we understand conflicts may arise due to class schedules
or other obligations. Don’t worry—recordings of the sessions will be available for future
viewing. The college community will receive regular updates as the project progresses. If
you have any questions about the web redesign project or want to learn more, reach out
to the Web Services team at web@otc.edu.
 
Ozarks Tech Faculty Facebook Page
You may have noticed that the Facebook page formerly known as the ‘OTC Faculty’
Facebook page has a new name. If you’re teaching at Ozarks Tech and not already a
member of the Ozarks Tech Faculty Facebook group, you’re missing out. The group has
been buzzing lately with engaging discussions about new AI tools, new features in
Canvas, and more great topics. It’s a great space to connect with colleagues, find
answers to questions, and enjoy the occasional funny meme. I highly encourage you to
join this supportive community.
 
Enjoy this warmer week!
 



mailto:mcgradyt@otc.edu

mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=9cafbf6611184fa38cde477b57328aed-f98c7a69-f6

mailto:web@otc.edu

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2Fotlforum&data=05%7C02%7Ckramerj%40otc.edu%7C49f7cd84abc14f0471e908dd3ed6a265%7Cdeb7ba7672fc4c07833f1628b5e92168%7C0%7C0%7C638735813804961947%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=f%2BGnHqmtlyYiVtxNzrtvR1tykofHvY%2BxAFFaYXC6NPE%3D&reserved=0





Tracy M. McGrady, Ed.D
Provost & Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
Ozarks Technical Community College
1001 E. Chestnut Expressway
Springfield, MO 65802
417.447.8152
 





